

January 30, 1973

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein 3300 North 56th Street Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

In consideration of your letter of January 27th, 1973, I would be most happy to acknowledge your corrected reception report of November 19th, 1972.

We are a 500 watt station feeding three towers. Our main lobe is N-60 $^{\circ}$ -W with a suppression ratio of 3:1.

If you should ever be in the Waterloo area, please feel welcomed to view our new facilities.

Yours truly,

Rod Hughes

Chief Engineer

CLARK BROADCASTING CO.